
Your weekly news update from 28th July 2023 
 
Hi All, 
Here is our weekly news from the Ardentinny Community Council and the Village Hall. 
 
Ardentinny Community Council News 
  
General Information 
We have contacted Argyll and Bute Council with a request for repair of the wall opposite the 
Church Car Park. We await a reply on when this may happen. 
 
Events 
Tomorrow - Ardentinny Beach Gala at The Outdoor Centre - Saturday 29 July  
The gala celebrating 50 years of the Outdoor Centre is on tomorrow from 11 am to 4 pm, more 
info in the Village Hall section below. 
 
From Benmore Gardens; 
 
Thursday 17th August 2023 - Exploring the Bhutanese Glade 
Take a strenuous early evening walk to the Bhutanese Pavilion where we will rest for a while, 
admire the views and enjoy a few light refreshments. Constructed in the early part of 2013, the 
Pavilion has provided visitors with the perfect seat to experience the marvellous flora of Bhutan 
and fine views of the Bhutanese Glade and Massan valley. 
Booking essential - SGray@rbge.org.uk Donations for refreshments welcome. End Time: 17:30 
 
Ardentinny Community Council Facebook page and Website 
The Community Council website can be found here - www.ardentinnycc.co.uk 
The Facebook page has been updated search for Ardentinny Community Council and we have 
an Instagram site under the same name. 
 
Regards 
John 
----------------------------------- 
Ardentinny Village Hall News 
  
Hi There, 
  
My apologies if you have already received some of this information several times. I have some of 
the villagers on the volunteers list as well as the membership list and also who you will be 
receiving this from the CC. 
Things being as they are, I am trying to make sure everyone receives this. 
The only update this week is for the gala. 
 
If anyone would like to bring home baking, on Friday, the timings for these are from 10.30am-2pm 
when there will be volunteers setting up as much as we can, ready for Saturday. 
 
On Saturday, the outdoor centre will be open from 8.30. Please arrive to be set up by 10.30 as the 
cars need to be removed to allow access for blue badge holders on the day and the event is 
starting from 11am. There is blue badge parking available on Saturday in the car park outside the 
Outdoor Centre. For anyone else, there is parking at the village hall, at the side of the church and 
at Culzean house, otherwise known as the deer farm. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all there. 
 
Kind Regards,  



Dee.  
 


